Probe

for answers

Dear students and parents,

Are you getting excited about Mind Games Camp? We are! We are praying for you by name,
and we are excited about what the Lord has in store for you.

Enclosed are some very important forms we need you to fill out and either bring with you to
camp or scan and email to sue@probe.org. Please read through all the forms and
documents carefully. If you would like to participate in High Ropes activities but did not pay
the $25 recreational fee with your registration, you may still participate if you bring the signed
High Ropes release form and pay the $25 fee when you check in. (But please note that Camp
Copass requires a minimum of 12 participants for the Ropes Course, and if we don’t have
enough, they will cancel it.) Finally, please note that the Probe Ministries release form requires
the witness and signature of a notary public. Many churches have a notary public on staff,
so you may want to contact your church administration office.

You will also see that Camp Copass asks that we honor their camp rules while we use their
facilities. Please read through these rules and be mindful of them. We want to be respectful
guests.

When you arrive, stay to the left and drive up to the Talley Retreat Center (see enclosed
map) where Probe staff will greet you and get you checked in. Upon checking in, you will
receive your nametag and notebook with a schedule for the week.

We have spots still open, so if you have some friends you think might like to come, be sure to
invite them! You can send them to probe.org/mindgames for all the information.

If you are flying into Dallas, we need that information so we’ll know when and
where to pick you up! Please email sue@probe.org with your flight info.

Finally, please email me a headshot so we’ll have a face to go with your name.

Plan to arrive around 4:00 on Sunday June 16, and be ready to leave at 9:00 Saturday, June
22, The address for Camp Copass is 8200 East McKinney Street, Denton, Texas 76208.

Please feel free to contact us with any questions.
See you soon!
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Sue Bohlin
972.977.8301 (cell)
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